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Tuesday 13th September 2022  
  
  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians   
  
Re: Y11 Information and Parents Evening – Tuesday 20th September 2022   
  
You are warmly invited to the Y11 Information Evening on Tuesday 20th September 2022 from   
5pm – 6pm.    
  
As you are aware, your child is now in their final and most important year at All Saints Catholic 
College. The preparation that Y11 students do from this point onwards is pivotal to achieve the 
highest possible set of results in their GCSE Examinations. It is vital that we work together to help 
your child achieve their full potential.   
  
This evening will offer you the opportunity to hear from your child’s Head of Year, Subject Leaders 
of English and Maths and the Headteacher, regarding the year ahead. We will aim to offer 
information and guidance for you as a parent on how best to support your child this academic 
year.   
 
Please confirm your attendance by following this link.  
  
 
Please do not reply directly to this message. Instead, if you have questions contact us by emailing 
info@allsaintscc.org.uk marked for my attention.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 20th September 2022.  
  
Yours sincerely,   
  
  
   
Ms J Desouza  
Head of Year 11   
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=06LxYAK5WEqE951qVoGKkV5NNV6Wt_RBiCfpp4BWR_9UNEpGTE45NkFXM0tJQUQ2SlkwWTRaMUxXOC4u
mailto:info@allsaintscc.org.uk

